

Reception Cocoa Tree's Weekly Newsletter

 $9^{th} - 13^{th}$ June 2024

Issue 35

Reception Cocoa Tree's Newsletter



Bubbles...bubbles ... galore! We had the best time blowing bubbles!



Did you know we can make real slime? It was so squishy and soft! We liked it!

Activities Covered:

Last week was fun week. What a fitting topic to end our year! We cannot believe it is the end of the year already. Where did the The fun times we have had and the learning experiences we have classroom from day one. shared. We have come a long way from the beginning of the year.

each other. We discussed how important it is to be kind and helpful to each other. We then drew and painted pictures of our friends in school.

tartar, salt, food colouring, and warm water. We mixed them together to make a lovely dough that we can play with and curate different creatures. We will also make fun squishy slime!

statues, balloon badminton and balloon volleyball. This was a very for the future. You will all be greatly missed! competitive activity and we cheered for our friends, on top of our lungs.

On Wednesday we made a flying rocket, following with a bubble miss you all so much! blower. Lastly, we will have some exciting fun with making and playing with Oobleck. It was messy, but we enjoyed it!

Today, we enjoyed a farewell party with our friends and said our goodbyes for the Summer. It was a fantastic last day to spend with our friends. We have had a lot of fun and made beautiful memories during this academic year.

Now we are ready and look forward to 'Big school'.

Upcoming Activities:

We participated in lots of fun activities to make our last week a year go? The saying that time flies when you are having fun is very memorable one. As the school year draws to a close, we true. What a fantastic year it has been! It has been great to see reflected on the friendships we have developed over the year. how far the children have come along since they entered the

Sometimes we sit back, and we just cannot believe the changes in On Sunday we talked about how we have been a good friend to the children. We have all worked very hard throughout the year and have achieved so much. We all deserve a pat on our backs for working so hard and giving our very best.

We couldn't have achieved all this without the support from home On Monday we made our own playdough using flour, oil, cream of too, so thank you so much, Mums and Dads, for all your help, patience, and understanding. We have all had a very fruitful year which has set us in good standing for our transition to the big school.

On Tuesday we got physical by playing musical chairs, musical Ms. Loida and I would like to wish each one of you the best of luck

We hope you all have a lovely summer break. Enjoy every minute of it - you deserve it. It was a joy having you all in the class. We will



It was nice to make to make space cakes with oil, food colouring and milk!

Cocoa Tree Weekly Newsletter Page 2





Ice-cream makes us so so happy! The best part of our lives is to eat ice-cream with our friends!

Tips for home:

- Please ensure your child gets to bed at a reasonable hour so he/she is ready to learn when they get to school.
- Display your child's work from school to help build a sense of pride in their accomplishments.

My values draw my identity:

- I keep myself safe and the safety of others (at home, kindergarten, school, and on the street).
- I help others.



Goodbye Kid'nAround Kindergarten and hello year 1!

We had a good year!

Upcoming Events:

Summer Holiday!

The school will be closed for the summer holiday from the 16th of June until the 29th of August!





Having an end of the year party with our friends is just the best! With popcorn and ice cream and many more yummy sweets, what can go wrong? Thank you Maryam and Dhabya!

To see more photos of our adventures in learning be sure to visit our <u>website</u>, <u>Facebook</u> and <u>Instagram</u>

Final Note:

